Police release CCTV 1image
following unprovoked attack
in Victoria Street

Police have released CCTV images of a group of four men they
are looking to trace.

At around 3am hours on Friday 8th March 2019 in Victoria
Street, a 26-year-old man was injured in an altercation and
later attended hospital for treatment.

The males pictured are of interest to this investigation and
anyone with information is asked to come forward.
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Detective Sergeant Iona Cory of Gayfield CID said: “This was
an unprovoked attack, which resulted in the victim sustaining
injuries to his face.

“We are keen to speak to anyone who may have witnessed the
assault and anyone who recognises those in the image.

“Similarly, if you have any other information relevant to this
investigation then please get in touch.”

Those with information can contact Gayfield CID via 101 and
quote incident number 363 of 8th March 2019. Alternatively an
anonymous report can be made to the charity Crimestoppers on
0800 555 111.



